

Canadian Union of Public Employees Local 110

1500 Wall Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2E 2S4 Phone 204 667-0018 Fax 204 667-8731 Email: mail@local110.org



MEMBERS OF CUPE LOCAL 110

September 2, 2025

Another school year has started. I hope everyone had a chance to take some holidays and enjoy time with family and friends.

This was the first break period where jobs were posted, and positions were filled over the summer. I have received a lot of positive feedback from people who didn't want to wait until September to accept a new position. It also stops all the positions being advertised in September and creating long delays for someone to move.

In July of 2026, our contract will expire. We will continue with our current contract until another contract has been negotiated. The executive has already started preparing for bargaining. This involves a lot of research and monitoring what is happening around the province. Last time we were the leaders, and everyone wanted what we got. Let's repeat that this time. If we hold together, we can accomplish anything.

The local is sponsoring a fishing derby later this month. Bring the family out for an afternoon of fishing. More details will follow shortly.

General Membership Meetings will take place virtually on every second Sunday of the month, unless there is a holiday. We hope this will not disrupt too much of your Sunday morning. Meeting notices are being sent out. If you would like to attend a meeting, but have not sent us an email address, please send your name and personal email to mail@local110.org. and we will send you an invitation.

In Solidarity

Rick Peschel President CUPE Local 110